
HB1048   Election Law - Permanent Absentee Ballot List 

UNFAVORABLE 

 

This is a bad idea considering the voter registration lists we already have, are not up-to-date.  Why 

create a new list that will have to be updated?  Better to leave things as they are and try to improve 

from there, not make things more arduous by adding more lists  Thank you.  

 

Peggy Williams 

103 Wiltshire Ln 

Severna Park, MD 21146 

 


